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Christmas Greetings

As we celebrate this glorious season, we pray that God will fill your
life with His overwhelming abundance and joy. We love each of
you and appreciate your continual prayers and support. You have
helped to make this year victorious for the Kingdom of God and
we are very grateful. We anticipate all that The Lord has in store
for 2014. May your Christmas be filled with the hope of Christ and
your new year be renewed with His everlasting love.

Trong su vui mirng tuyét diu cla Mua Giang sinh, Chuing toi cau
xin Chua ban cho anh chi em su song du dat va tran day su vui
ming. Ching tdi yéu mén ting ngudi va tran quy su’ lién tuc yém
trg, cau thay ciia Anh Chi Em. Chung t6i bi€t gn Anh Chi Em da
du phan khién ndm nay la mét ndm thang Igi va day két qua cho
Vuadng quoc cua Bic Chda Trgi. Ching ta cung hudng vé nam mdi
2014 chao dén phudc hanh ma Chla danh s&n cho cho ching ta.
Kinh chtc Anh Chi Em mot Giang sinh tran day hy vong trong
Pang Christ va nam mdi tuci vui trong tinh yéu dgi doi clia Ngai.

ALORWA!

In June, the entire family vacationed in beautiful Hawaii with
Keith and Jane Stelzer. It was a great time of much needed
rest and relaxation. Praise God that we also had the
opportunity to minister together as a family. Many were
saved, healed, and delivered!
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Patricia and Joel got married on August 31,
2013. Family and friends gathered to witness
their union as they said, "I do!" This was the
first wedding of the Huynh family and will
always be a special day to remember.

It'S 2 Boy!

Thanh and Yvonne are
anxiously awaiting the
arrival of their baby boy,
Christian Huynh Minh
Truong, in April 2014.

Joshua 24:15 “..As for me and my house, we will serve the Lord.”



